
 

Standard Taps Two New Pension Consultants 

 

August 08, 2011 --- The Standard has announced the appointment of two 
new pension consultants. --- 

Mark Zoltay has been named as pension consultant for the firm’s Denver Retirement Plans Office. He will 
be responsible for retirement plan sales in Colorado and Wyoming. Scott Harrison has been named as 
pension consultant for its Los Angeles Retirement Plans Office, where he will be responsible for 
retirement plan sales in Los Angeles, Ventura and San Bernardino counties. 

According to the announcement, Zoltay has worked in the retirement plan services industry for more than 
14 years. Prior to joining The Standard, he served as a regional sales director for MassMutual Retirement 
Services, and he also previously worked as a director of business development for Principal Mutual. He is 
a current board member of the Western Pension and Benefits Conference, Denver Chapter.  

Harrison has worked in the retirement plan services industry for nearly 20 years. Prior to joining The 
Standard, he served as a regional sales director for AUL/One America, and he also previously worked as 
a pension sales representative at Guardian Insurance and Annuity Corporation and a consultant at 
Transamerica Asset Management.  
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